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       Republic Day Celebration at GBS 

 

GBS celebrated Republic Day on 26th January. This was the 7th time the National 

Flag was hoisted at GBS to commemorate the 

occasion. 

Sri Mahendra Kothari, Vice President of Gen Society 

and Chairman Governing Council hoisted the 

national flag in the presence of students and staff. 

The national anthem was followed by students' 

performance. The patriotic songs and dance 

performance marked the celebration. 

In his address Mr. Mahendra Kothari conveyed his 

greetings. Director Dr. Ramakant Kulkarni spoke on 

the need and importance of constitution and how it is 

helping the nation. 

 

Greetings were sent to the final year students who 

were on International Tour to Malaysia during this 

time. 
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